Ibstone CE Primary School Newsletter

Nurture - Inspire - Grow

Ibstone, High Wycombe, Bucks, HP14 3XZ Telephone: 01491 638281 Email: office@ibstone.bucks.sch.uk www.ibstoneschool.org.uk Headteacher: Mrs Louise Long

Issue 34 - 14.06.19

Dear Families,

A huge congratulations to Allnutt who were the overall winners of Sports Day 2019!



Well done to all the children and families who took part in sports day, we were all incredibly proud of your team spirit and how you all demonstrated the school values! The children who came up to the common for the year group races enjoyed the challenge of racing against their class mates. I am looking forward to a repeat of the 400m race next year where we will set offical times for Years 3,4,5 & 6. I wonder who will be our fastest runners next year and which team will win the House relay?





Love - Courage - Respect - Community - Perseverance

What have we been learning this week...

Ladybirds have been learning about sunflowers this week. They have been looking at Vincent Van Gogh's Sunflowers and have painted their own version. They all enjoyed writing instructions about how to plant a sunflower and then had a go at following their instructions. Hopefully they will be bringing home their sunflowers in a few weeks time. In mathematics, they have been estimating and measuring length using unifix cubes.

Woodland Class have been learning about the Solar System and have painted planets, made rockets and spaceships and written interesting facts on stars. I am looking forward to seeing their display when it is finished next week. In mathematics they have been learning about fractions, they had to following instructions to make a fraction house!

Kestrel Class have been learning about capacity in mathematics, they have been coverting litres into millilitres and vice versa. In science they have been setting up an experiment to investigate the rate of evaporation, they have predicted what they think will happen and have debated whether the size of the container will have an impact on the rate of evaporation. I look forward to sharing their findings next week.

All the children have worked incredibly hard to produce their 'Favourite Ibstone Scene' for the art exhibition we have been invited to be part of at Wycombe High School on Monday 24th June. I hope you will be able to come along to see them displayed.

Happy Father's Day to all our lovely Dads! Enjoy the weekend.

Louise Long Headteacher

Headteacher's Awards



Kestrel Points



Diary Dates
New or amended dates in BOLD

Date	Occasion	Who?
June 2019		
Mon 17 th	Garsington Day 2	Woodland Class
Thurs 20 th	Reserve Sports Day – 1.30pm	Everyone
Fri 21 st	Merton (Blue) Reward Day – Bring your teddy! Mufti clothes	Merton House
Fri 21 st	Celebration Worship – 2.30pm	EYFS families
Fri 28 th	Celebration Worship – 2.30pm	Year 3 & 4 families
July 2019		
Tues 2 nd	Transition Day	All children
Fri 5 th	Celebration Worship – 2.30pm	Year 1 & 2 families
Wed 10 th	Opera First - Garsington (evening performance)	More info to follow
Fri 12 th	Reports Out	Everyone
Mon 15 th –	IBFEST – more information to follow	All children
Fri 19 th		
Thurs 18 th	Kites Disco – more information to follow	All children
Wed 24 th	End of Term – 1.30pm	Everyone